. Moving into Year 7 in 2022

Dear parents/caregivers,

Our school will be hosting an afternoon session on Monday 15 March to assist parents
with filling out the 2022 High School Expression of Interest forms.

These forms are required to be completed by all parents, irrespective of which high
school they are looking for their child to attend in 2022.

The forms have been pre-filled with the current residential address from our school
records along with your child’s local high school.

If you currently live at a different address, you must immediately notify the school along
with providing proof of address. Please contact the school office for further details.

The session is to support parents in completing the forms and explaining how the
process works. The forms can be handed in at the end the information session.

All forms are due to be returned to your child’s classroom teacher by
Friday 19 March 2021.

Please indicate below if you will be attending the information session below.

4 March 2021

X-
HIGH SCHOOL INFORMATION AFTERNOON 2021
Monday 15 March 2021 at 3.15pm in the school hall
Child’s Name: Class:

Due to COVID safety plans, only 1 parent is permitted to attend with their child.

Yes | will be attending with my child on Monday 15 March ]
No | will not be attending with my child ]




